
 
ROAD TRANSPORT AND SAFETY AGENCY 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
ROAD TAX PAYMENT FOR THE YEAR 2021 

 
The Road Transport and Safety Agency (RTSA), wishes to notify motorists and fleet 
owners with Motor Vehicle and Trailer Licences (Road Tax) expiring on 31st December 
2020 to renew the licences for the year 2021. 
 
Motorists are therefore, advised to visit any RTSA Service Centres and our outsourced 
partners – Zambia Postal Services (ZAMPOST), Zambia State Insurance (ZISC) and  
selected local authorities (Nyimba, Lundazi, Mwinilunga, Kabompo, Kafue and Mumbwa 
districts) for payment of services or access the following services online through RTSA 
online payment platform on the website: www.rtsa.org.zm  
 

1. Motor Vehicle Licence ("Road Tax") 
2. Driver's Licence (Renewal and Duplicate) 
3. Roadworthiness Application ("Road Fitness Test") 
4. Motor Vehicle Registration – Temporal Registration 

 
For any queries contact the RTSA on 0211228798 or Email askrtsa@rtsa.org.zm or 
visit Facebook/askrtsa.com or website: www.rtsa.org.zm  
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